From: GRSy

Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2021 1:44 AM
To: onishi.com

R A -

Cc: David Calvo ; mayorefraimatalig i D ; G

Subject: Re: Rota Coffee for President Biden's inauguration

Onishi-san —

Your package of coffee for the inauguration arrived here in Washington. Thank you.

Because of the very strict ethical rules regarding gifts that Congressman Sablan must follow, | have to ask you two questions:

1. Do you employ or retain a lobbyist?
2. Is the value of the coffee you sent more than $507?

If the answer to both questions is no, then the ethics rules will allow acceptance of the coffee.
Please let me know.

Thank you.

B o S A,

Chief of Staff

Del. Gregorio Kilili Camacho Sablan (MP-00)
@b urn House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515



